
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Lenawee County Continuum of Care received notice the U.S. Department 

of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) funding application process is 

now open. 

 

HUD has released a Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) for the Continuum of 

Care (CoC) Program for 2019. The CoC Program distributes funding to homeless 

projects in communities throughout the nation, including Lenawee County.  

 

https://www.hudexchange.info/programs/e-snaps/fy-2019-coc-program-nofa-coc-

program-competition/  

 

Qualifying organizations interested in applying under the Lenawee County 

application must submit a letter of intent including a project description and any 

project level data to demonstrate the success and need for the project to the CoC 

Chair – Elizabeth Salerno, Housing Help of Lenawee, at esalerno@h2lenawee.org 

and CoC Secretary – Jackie Bradley, Lenawee Community Mental Health 

Authority, at jbradley@LCMHA.org by August 6, 2019. 
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